
 

 
 
January 24, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Sixth Grade Parent, 
 
With two quarters completed at Buffalo Community Middle School, it’s time to begin organizing 
the 2025-2026 school year. Because our registration process is fairly straightforward, we do not 
use a registration booklet, but there is information we would like to share with you regarding the 
7th grade year.   
 
As with your child’s 6th grade experience, we will have three 7th grade instructional teams. Each 
team will consist of Math, English, History, and Science courses.  In addition to team core 
classes, 7th graders will rotate through one quarter of Art 7, College and Career Prep 7, Family 
& Consumer Science (FACS), and Health 7.   
 
All 7th grade students will attend physical education and music on an every-other-day basis.  
Students will choose between Band 7, Choir 7, Orchestra 7, or Music Discovery to complete the 
music requirement. Please discuss with your child their music class preference. This is a 
yearlong commitment, so please choose carefully. 
 
This year, students will receive the registration materials and register online with their 
Primetime teacher on January 27th and 28th. If you have questions, please feel free to contact 
Kim Young, Scheduling Assistant, at 763-682-8207 or Principal Matt Lubben at 763-682-8203. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Matt Lubben, Principal 
 

 


